
CRA Newsletter, 11-20-2017 
 
Smith’s Community Rewards Program 
Smith’s grocery stores allow customers to participate in a rewards program that gives money to 
schools when customers make a purchase.  Canyon Rim Academy signed up a few years ago to 
participate in receiving donations from Smith’s, but our patrons need to sign up to participate in 
the program as well, indicating that Canyon Rim Academy is the school where they choose to 
send their donation.  If you have participated in the past, you need to re-enroll in this program 
each year so that Canyon Rim Academy will receive a percentage of your purchases when you 
use your Rewards card at the checkout.  It’s an easy way to give back to the school just by 
signing up and shopping at Smith’s Food & Drug.  To re-enroll, or sign up for the first time, 
please go to https://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow 
.  Thank you for participating in this program! 

 
Student Performances for Parents 
As the December holiday season approaches, we have several student  programs happening at Canyon 
Rim Academy.  Each grade will participate in a parent performance, and the Band & Orchestra classes 
will also perform for parents.  We hope parents will come and see what their child/children have been 
learning in their music classes this year.  Please take note of the following schedule: 
 
               Thursday, December 14:                4th, 5th & 6th Band & Orchestra Concert, 2:30 p.m. 
 
               Friday, December 15:                     Kindergarten Performances  
                                                                           Shapiro AM Class, 8:35-9:15 
                                                                           Hedin AM Class, 9:55-10:30 
                                                                           Shapiro PM Class, 11:20-12:00 
                                                                           Hedin PM Class, 12:40-1:15 
 
               Wednesday, December 20:           ORFF Music Performances 
                                                                           1st – 3rd Grade Classes, 9:00-9:45 
                                                                           4th – 6th Grade Classes, 10:15-11:00 
 
CALENDAR 
Tuesday, November 21:                  Early Dismissal, 1:15  
November 22-24:                            No School – Thanksgiving Break  
Tuesday, December 5:                   Picture re-take day, 8:30-9:30 a.m. 
 

We hope that everyone has a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

PTO Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With this week being Thanksgiving, we just wanted to express our deep gratitude for all of you 
and our amazing community at Canyon Rim. We are so thankful to be among so many great 
parents, teachers, staff and of course children. Thanks for your support this year so far and for 
making our school a great place for our kids to be! 
 
 

https://www.smithsfoodanddrug.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow


AMAZON- 
Tomorrow your kids should be bringing home a removable amazon reminder sticker. A lot of 
the time when we are ordering on Amazon we simply forget to go through the Canyon Rim link 
first. We are hoping that you can place this sticker somewhere near your computer to remind 
you to go to canyonrimacademy.org before ordering on Amazon. Amazon gives our school 5-
8% back if we click through the link first. Please feel free to spread the word as well. The more 
people who go through our CRA link, the more money that comes into our school. Thanks so 
much, and happy shopping! 
 
BOOK FAIR- 
A great big thank you to Kim Winterton and all those who signed up to help with the book fair 
last week. We had great success and will be able to better help support the library and teachers. 
Thanks for your support in coming! 
 
TEACHER DINNER-  
We also want to give great thanks to Alli Malmrose and all those who helped provide the 
teachers dinner during parent teacher conferences. The teachers loved it and we are so glad to 
all who helped out! 
 
PTO BOARD MEETING- 
Our next board meeting is December 1st at 8:45 am in the library. 
 
We hope you all enjoy a wonderful holiday weekend with family and friends! 
 
Michelle and Jill 
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